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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR REQUESTING THE CONVOCATION OF A SPECIAL MEETING ON JULY 16, 2008

This document is being distributed to the permanent missions and
will be presented to the Permanent Council of the Organization.

PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
N.V. 222/2008

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council, and has the honor to request a special meeting of the Permanent Council to be held on July 16, 2008 at 10:00 a.m., to welcome Her Excellency, Ambassador Marisol Argueta de Barillas, Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of El Salvador.
The Minister will give a presentation on “Cooperation for the Development of Middle-Income Countries”.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, D.C., June 27, 2008
Chair of the Permanent Council, 

Organization of American States,
Washington, D.C.
Cc/ Secretary General
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